
TO: ALL AAUW-NYS MEMBERS 
SUBJECT: Openings/Candidates for Officers of 2025 
DATE: November 12, 2024 
 
Greetings all AAUW-NYS Members. 
 
My name is Karen Martin and I am serving AAUW-NYS as your chairperson of the Nominating Committee.  
You may feel my name is familiar: yes, I recently served four years as AAUW-NYS Membership V.P.! In my 
role today, I am:    

1.    Notifying you of our By-Laws obligation 
2. Asking you to consider your history, experience, & expertise to serve NY. 

This letter is the required notification for the election of 2025 Officers. Our By-laws state: 
          The officers of AAUW-NYS shall be President, President-Elect, Public 
       Policy V.P., Membership V.P., Treasurer and Secretary.  The President- 
       Elect and Public Policy V.P. shall be elected in even years, and the Mem- 
       bership V.P., Treasurer and Secretary are elected in odd-numbered years.  
       The term is defined as a year or more of a full 2-year period. 
At this time, we are looking for candidates for the following offices: 

*Membership V.P. 
*Treasurer 
*Secretary 

Our calendar timeline dictates the notice go out NOW and we need your response by January 2, 2025. If 
YOU, or someone YOU KNOW would be excellent in this/these positions, please fill out the application 
and send it immediately to me while it is on your mind! If you need time to think it over, or call a friend, 
please reply to me by January 2, 2025. 
A description of each position is available at AAUW-NYS.ORG. Click on About AAUW< then click on 
Working Documents, & the NYS Board Forms. Click on By-laws Articles VIII-XXI. Go to Article XIII, Duties 
of Officers, and scroll to the job description (page 4). 
 
Current officers are listed on the AAUW-NYS home page in beautiful living color. Reach out to them via 
their emails especially if you have questions. I am knowledgeable and available as well (845 425-6489 
and karen48martin40@gmail.com) 
 
Please consider your gifts and talents. Set a New Year Resolution and volunteer for a position of 
leadership. Continue support and advocacy for women and girls: 
Each one, Be one, Serve. 
 
Thank you for your time, consideration, and response. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Karen L. Martin 
 
Karen L. Martin 
Chairperson of 2025 Nominations 
AAUW-NYS  
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